
BPS NEWSLETTER

Dear Parents and Carers,
I am delighted to welcome you to the first newsletter of the Autumn Term at Bingham Primary School. As we embark on

this new academic year, it is heartening to observe the children embodying the Bingham Belief and demonstrating
exemplary Bingham Behaviours from the outset. Their enthusiasm and positive attitudes are commendable, and we look

forward to nurturing their growth and development throughout the term.
We would like to extend our gratitude to all parents and carers who supported our recent events, including Family Bingo

and the Macmillan Coffee Afternoon. Your participation not only fosters a sense of community but also contributes
significantly to the success of our school initiatives.

Please remember that we have an open-door policy at Bingham Primary School. Should you have any questions, concerns,
or suggestions, do not hesitate to speak directly with your child’s teachers or contact Mrs Pask, your Headteacher. We
value your input and are committed to ensuring that you feel supported throughout your child’s educational journey.

Thank you for your continued support. Here’s to a thriving and successful Autumn Term!
Mrs Pask   11.10.24

Values, Belief & BehaviourAt Bingham Primary School we have our

Bingham Values, Bingham Behaviours and

The Bingham Belief (See photos to the

right). These run through every aspect of

school and are constantly referred to. 

If children have demonstrated the Bingham

Belief they receive a sticker. Children are

then chosen to have a treat- usually a

biscuit, hot chocolate and a story in Mrs

Pask’s office. 



ROBIN CLASS
(EYFS)

SWAN CLASS (YEAR 1)
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Year 1 have been using

mirrors to sketch their faces

and looking at greater and

less than in Maths this week 

EYFS have taken life at Bingham Primary school 

in their stride. They have enjoyed using all of 

the areas in their classroom as well as attending

Forest School each Thursday afternoon.
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BARN OWL CLASS
(YEAR 2)

MACMILLAN COFFEE
AFTERNOON

Follow us on social media:
@BinghamPrimary

www.bingham-cit.co.uk

enquiries@bingham-cit.co.uk
01949 714 014

Ms Wells organised Macmillan 

Coffee afternoon, with the help of

our amazing Year 6 pupils. You

helped us to raise an incredible

£164.35. 

We couldn’t do this without your

support so thank you! 

Please keep an eye out for our

next fundraiser Children In Need!

Year 2 have been on a material hunt around

the local area as well as looking at Paper 

Mache decoupage by the artist Will Kurtz
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STARLING CLASS
(Y5&6)

The pupils are really enjoying their History unit about the
Egyptians. They spent this week getting into character
and recording each other speak. They have also written
diary entries.

KINGFISHER CLASS
(Y3&4)

Pupils have written and published

some amazing non-chronological

reports this week as well as team

building in PE.
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Each half term we try and

organise an event for parents

and pupils to come into school.

This half term, we held Family

Bingo. This was our most

successful one yet. Mrs Pask

was complimented on her Bingo

calling skills!!!

FAMILY BINGO

mailto:enquiries@bingham-cit.co.uk
mailto:enquiries@bingham-cit.co.uk


Follow us on social media:
@BinghamPrimary

www.bingham-cit.co.uk

enquiries@bingham-cit.co.uk
01949 714 014

Each half term School Council

will meet regularly to share

ideas on how to develop our

school. We have already met and

this half term we are focussing

on improving our playground

even further as well as

promoting reading.

SCHOOL COUNCIL 
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Safeguarding 


